
Open Records Request 

Monday, June 23, 2008 8:26 AM 

 

From:  "Patience O'Dowd" <patience_odowd@yahoo.com> 

View contact details  

 

To:  mspringfield@sandovalcounty.com, dmathews@sandovalcounty.com 

 

Cc:  "Patience O'Dowd" patience_odowd@yahoo.com 

 

  

Good Morning Mr. Mathews and Mr. Springfield. 

  

 I hope you are both very well. I thank you both for your previous response to my questions. 

  

 WHOA has sent out surveys to Placitans and the back side of the Mountain as well. This survey 

shows (along with the two public meetings held in Placitas) that; 

  

1. There is no Safety Need for a Northeast Corridor 

2. There is no perceived traffic congestion in Placitas. 

3. There is little to no public support for a Northeast Corridor, and moreover, there is strong 

opposition to it across the board. (Only one hand was raised in support of this corridor at the 

second Placitas Meeting and all hands were raised in support of the Horse Park alternative.) 

  

 I understand that The Northeast Corridor is "on hold" based on the SignPost article and based on 

Diane Ransom's telecon with Mike Springfield Wed May 28th, 2008 before the SignPost article. 

  

I am requesting copies of; 

  



1. Phone Log/s regarding the public input on the Northeast Corridor to Sandoval County. ( I would 

assume that as Mr. Springfield has made the statement to Diane Ransom on May 28th regarding 

the public's input to Sandoval Co. as being 50/50 based on telephone calls that a log must be 

kept.) 

  

2. Sandoval Co. Plan for the current Rio Puerco BLM Resource Management Plan Update (RMP) 

submitted to the BLM including all maps and correspondence and telecon notes between the 

BLM and Sandoval Co. government regarding this current RMP.  

  a. Please answer this for the Placitas BLM unit 5. 

  b. Please answer this for all other units 1,2,3, and 4. 

  

I agree to any standardized fees in advance. 

  

For any documentation I have requested, please let me know of any statute wherein I cannot 

receive any part of this request. 

  

 Thanks Much, 

 Patience O'Dowd for WHOA 

a non-profit corp. 

 PO Box 932 

 Placitas, NM 87043  

505-867-5228 

  

 


